
Reception in Commemoration of the Great East Japan Earthquake 
~towards Open Reconstruction~ 

 
The Consul General of Japan and Mrs. OKAMURA Yoshifumi will host a 

reception, Towards Open Reconstruction, on the one-year anniversary of the Great East 
Japan Earthquake.   

 
The reception is being held to honor the memory of the victims and to express 

the Government of Japan’s sincere gratitude to the people who contributed to Japan. 
 
It will be held on Monday, March 12, 2012, from 5:30 p.m. to 7:30 p.m., in 

downtown Chicago. 
 

We wish to extend an invitation to you to join us for the occasion.  Please note 
that since space is limited, those who can attend will receive an invitation by e-mail 
from the Consulate just prior to the reception. The invitation will be needed to enter the 
reception.   
 

If you are interested in attending the reception, please provide the following 
information by e-mail to 312reception@japancc.org by Feb. 29, 2012. 
    
Name: 
Address: 
Tel: 
E-mail: 
Date of Birth: 
 
 
 Thank you very much. 

mailto:312reception@japancc.org

